
 
 

 

Family Care Safety Registry (FCSR) 
 

Effective May 1, the FCSR registration fee will increase to $15.00 due to the 
Highway Patrol’s name-based criminal record search fee increasing to $15. The fee 
increase results from statute and is required by the Patrol. The registration and 
background screening system (BSEES) is being updated to charge the new fee for 
online registrations, along with a credit card processing fee of $0.55, for a total of 
$15.55. Click for more information about the FCSR.  
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https://health.mo.gov/safety/fcsr/

